
Proudly Part of the
St. Paul High

School Family of
Schools.

Welcome back!

Confirmation Prep @

OLOS January 7th 7pm 

New Years Mass @ St.

Gabriel Gymnasium:

January 9th 11:45am

Girls and Boys

Basketball Tournament

January 22nd and 23rd

PA DAY: January 17 

       NO SCHOOL

God of our yesterdays,
our todays and our
tomorrows, 
thank you for the year behind
us and for the year ahead.
Help us in this New Year to
worry less and to laugh more. 
Help us to remember that
when Jesus was born in a
stable
he came for us that we could
know you better.
Thank you for another new
year and for new chances
every day. 
We pray for peace, hope,
respect and justice that we
might share them with others.
Amen.

A New Year Prayer

Upcoming Events

January 2025
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Just a gentle reminder that as per the email sent
to all families in June, school supervision starts at

8:10a.m. The bell rings at 8:25a.m. We will begin
the playing of O’ Canada, our Land

Acknowledgement, Prayers and Opening
Announcements immediately following the bell.

Students entering the school after 8:25a.m.will be
considered late. Dismissal is at 2:45p.m.

Punctuality is crucial for academic success. Please
ensure that your child is on time for school.

Students coming to school late will be reflected in
the attendance. An accumulation of late arrivals

and absences will be noted and followed up using
our Attendance Protocol. If your child will be late
or away from school for the day, please ensure to
use the Safe Arrival portal to report your child's

absence. If you have any questions on how to use
Safe Arrival, please do not hesitate to contact the

office and we will be more than happy to assist
you.

Bell Times:
8:10am- Supervision begins

8:25am- Bell Rings
10:35am-11:15am 1st Nutrition Break
12:35pm-1:15pm-2nd Nutrition Break

2:45pm- Dismissal  



The cold weather is upon us so
please remember

 to pack warm clothing, hats, mitts
or gloves and 

snow pants and of course a jacket! 



Thank you to all those who
supported 

St. Gabriel Lalemant with any of
the 

fundraisers. We are truly blessed 
with an amazing school

community!



DECEMBER SHANNANIGANS! 

Choir Fest!
Thank you to Mrs. Cukierski , Mr. Tanos and Mrs. DePalo for all you do





A
Christmas

Pasta
Lunch

Thank you to the
parent volunteers and

Catholic School
Council for everything
you do for our school. 



Thank you to
Delta Bingo.
With our
sponsors

assistance we
were able to
provide a
beautiful

Christmas pasta
lunch for all the
students at St.

Gabriel.
Merry Christmas

and a Joyous
New Year Delta

Bingo!

If anyone is interested in volunteering
 please talk to the school

 office so we can tell you how


